INVITATION TO BID

Sealed bids will be received by the Board of Education of the Ogden City School District for the landscaping and irrigation remodel associated with the relocation of the football field and construction of a retention wall.  Bids will be in accordance with the specifications prepared by Richards Bott Architects and the same may be obtained at the pre-bid walk through. If you have questions before the walk through, you may call Jarod Maw—Richards Bott Architects at 801-394-3033.
A mandatory pre-bid walk through meeting will begin at Mount Ogden Jr. High School, 3260 Harrison Blvd., Ogden, Utah, commencing at 10:00 a.m. on January 31, 2012. 

The Director of Support Services at the Administration Building Room 210--Purchasing Office, 1950 Monroe Blvd., Ogden, Utah 84401 will receive bids until the hour of 3:00 p.m. on February 14, 2012. Envelopes must be labeled Mount Ogden Jr. High School Irrigation System Replacement RFP #2-002.
A bid bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the bid, made payable to the Board of Education of Ogden City School District, shall accompany bid.  If a certified or cashier's check is used in lieu of a bid bond, a certificate from an approved surety company guaranteeing execution of a 100% Performance Bond and 100% Payment Bond must accompany bid.

The Board of Education of Ogden City School District reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any informality or technicality in any bid in the interest of the District.
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